
HB0324          OPPOSE 

County Boards of Education - Antibias Training for Members - Requirement (County 

Board Member Antibias Training Act) 

 

I am writing in opposition to HB0324.  Anti-bias Training is nothing more than Critical Race 
Theory propaganda.  All this does is create divisiveness around skin color and certain other 
traits in people.  This is a terrible way of thinking when it comes to running a school system.  
No thank you! 

 

Peggy Williams 

Severna Park, MD 

D31 


